
         Greenwell Point Public School 

  NEWSLETTER 
School Motto – Growing and Learning Together 

Phone:  444 71379                   Fax:  444 71550                  email: greenwelpt-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

PRINCIPAL:  Mrs Kate Murphy                                    14th November 2016                                        Term 4  Week  6 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT:  
Many thanks to Mrs Rachel Smith, Mrs Angela Riepsamen and Mrs Helen 
George for their support in running the stall for the P&C at the Marine Rescue 
day. We made just over $150 dollars. A great effort. 
 
The P&C have purchased air conditioning for two classrooms and are paying 
$3500 for new readers. Plus spent money in each classroom buying classroom 
needs. Please remember to support the school by helping whenever you can. 
A great opportunity happens every Friday when the P&C run a meat raffle at 
the local pub. The locals and visitors are very supportive but we need your 
help to sell the tickets. It takes about 2 hours and could be longer if you stay to 
quench your thirst! Bring the whole family and they can enjoy an easy Friday 
night tea in the bistro while mum or dad sell tickets. You are never left without 
support so please think about helping once or twice a term but especially over 
the next few months when we make the most money from keen visitors to 
Greenwell Point. Uncles, aunts and grandparents can offer their help as well. 
 
Parents coming to the P&C run disco this Friday night are reminded that as 
this is being held on school grounds and children are present there is to be no 
alcohol, nor intoxicated or smoking people within the school zone. 
A great school working hard for the success of every student. 
 
Kate Murphy 
Principal 
 
YEAR 4/5/6 SYDNEY EXCURSION 
Please return the permission note and medical forms along with your $45 to 
the office this week, a reminder note will be sent home this week. Remember 
to pack lightly and start early so you don’t miss the bus. We have a few       
vacancies if you would still like to come. This is an amazing opportunity to   
experience the life of a convict without the bad bits and to get up close and 
personal with our local history. 
 
DENTAL SERVICE AT SCHOOL 
Unfortunately we have only received 8 consent forms.  If you would like to take 
part in this mobile dentist service then please return the forms that were      
attached to last week’s newsletter before the 3rd December, 2016. 
 
P&C DISCO—THIS FRIDAY 18th NOVEMBER, 2016 
The P&C will be holding a disco this Friday in the school hall at 5pm to 7pm.  
This disco will cost $5 and will include a BBQ sausage sandwich, popper and 
glow stick.  Dress in your disco/dance clothes. 
 
CANTEEN 
The school canteen is desperately seeking helpers, if you can help out please 
contact Mrs Miller so we can get a roster together.  If we can’t get enough 
helpers the canteen will sadly close. 

 
 

Art by:  Jack Horton 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

          
NOVEMBER 
 
 
14-25  Swimming Scheme 
18   P&C Disco 5pm-7pm 
           Kinder Orientation 
23-24  Year 4/5/6 Excursion 
25       Book Club due back 
 
December 
 
5-6     Dental visit 
14       End of Year          
   Presentation 
 
 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts 
or use peanut butter at 

school. 

‘Like’ our Facebook page 

Greenwell Point Public School has a 

Facebook page where we post lots of 

reminders, good news stories and 

share snaps and snippets from our 

school days and events.  Don’t miss 

our on the  updates and photos on 

your devices.  Like our page today! 

Get our School Stream App, it’s 

Greenwell Point Public School in the 

palm of your hand. Download from 

ITunes or Google Play. 

Please remember that our newsletter is 

able to be viewed on our school website:                    

www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au   

http://www.greenwelpt-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KIDS KORNER EXPRESSIONS 
We have been asked to advertise this valuable child care facility for working parents. Some years ago we 
had a bus collect children after school and take them to Kids Korner where their parents would collect them 
after work. The before and after school care may help working parents if we can get enough children using 
their service. Please enquire at the office for further information. 
 
CLOTHING STORE 
Please place your orders for any school dresses to Mrs Hiscox no later than Tuesday, 15th November with a 
deposit so that they can be ordered.  

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. ……. 

GREENWELL POINT PUBLIC SCHOOL—CANTEEN 
MEAL DEAL—Wednesday 16th November, 2016 

 

I give permission for ……………………………………………………………………  to receive a meal deal con-
sisting of a hotdog, drink and fruit cup for $5. Please remember that students need to provide recess.  

………………………………….                                                    ………………………………………… 

Parent Signature                                                                       Date 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
Congratulations and Happy Birthday to: 

Sakhi in Year 1 turns 7 today 

William M in Kinder turns 6 on Tuesday 

Tyson in Kinder turns 6 on Tuesday and 

Taylah in Year 1 turns 7 on Friday 

MERIT AWARDS 
KINDER 

Madison—For trying hard in all areas and being kind to her peers 

Taj—For moving up 3 reading levels in 5 weeks 

Eli—For improved efforts in all areas 

William L—For moving up levels in reading groups and maintaining concentration 

Tyson—For smooth reading in the engine room 

Tamika—For improved efforts in reading and writing 

YEAR 1 

Tilly—For a conscientious effort with her “bat” explanation  

Riley—For participation, effort and attitude during sport 

Chantelle—For progress and a positive attitude in Maths 

Pacey—For showing respect and demonstrating good listening 

YEAR 2/3 

Bailey—For being an enthusiastic learner and has made great gains in comprehension  

Sophie B—For being an enthusiastic learner who has made great gains in all area of Maths 

Phoenix—For being an enthusiastic learner who always does her best 

Ryan H—For great improvement in mathematics this year 

Paige—For being an enthusiastic learner who has made great gains in all area of English 

YEAR 4/5/6 

Anabella—For creative writing in Poetry 

Ethan—For creative writing in Poetry 

Jack—Excellence in performing “Pedestrian Safety” & role plays for younger students 

Shalie—Enthusiasm and leadership during dance 


